
 

 

SAC Meeting 

3:48- 5:00 

Osceola Magnet School 

Aug. 17, 2021 

Attendance: Janine Jones, Dawn Wagner, Kevin Oberlink, Chad Bacon, Nate Bruckner, May Sauri, Jessica Massagee, Gali 

Dupay, Laura Radocaj, Carrie DeLuca, David Dodd, and Natalie Ern. 

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by to approve May’s minutes by Nate Bruckner and was seconded by David 

Dodd. The minutes were unanimously approved. 

Budget:  Our district SAC balance is $4,729.92, and we have $3,936.19 in our Walter Johnson/ Curriculum support 

account. Our fundraising account has a $5,000 balance. The Walter Johnson/ Curriculum grant is a general curriculum 

grant that in the past has been earmarked for Think Math.  We expect another $10,000 soon. We also anticipate A 

school money. 

Vote for use of SAC funds: Natalie Ern is requesting $550 for LLI training.  A few years ago, SAC approved $6,000 in funds 

for curriculum. She wants to provide training to 8 teachers (two from each grade level) for this phonics/ comprehension 

intervention curriculum.  A motion was made by Nate Bruckner to approve the funds and seconded by Laura Radocaj.  It 

was unanimously approved. 

Vote for use of SAC funds: Natalie Ern is asking for $1,225 to purchase 35 books for a PD book study.  The book is 

“Building Thinking Classrooms”.  A motion was made by Nate Bruckner to approve the funds and seconded by Dawn 

Wagner. It was unanimously approved. 

School Improvement Plan: The district created the SIP road map that includes School Culture, Academic, and School 

Theme.  It is a fluid plan that will be revisited quarterly.  School Culture will address improving PD and a school climate of 

improving a staff feeling of belonging. Academic will focus on math and moving our lowest quartile students from 23% 

to 63%.  School Theme will address our Math and Engineering focus.  Underlying all of this will be a focus on improved 

and focused collaborative planning to address all our students’ individual levels. 

Principal’s Report: In an effort assist with teacher planning, we are beginning each day with students on the hard court 

and have implemented CarLine to allow for teachers to plan in their classrooms.  This has also improved the speed of car 

pick-up for our families. Teachers are working on their Canvas pages to help with students that are out. Amplify is here 

and we are working on putting it in to place during collaborative planning with Mrs. Young and Mrs. Ern.  

PTA Report:  Gali Dupay that the new executive board will meet next Monday put together a budget to be approved at 

our next general PTA meeting.  They are working through the challenge that not being on campus is presenting them 

with and trying to attract new members.  

.  

Meeting was adjourned at 5:00.  

 


